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The _City of Vergennes received _$404,750 from the State of Vermont for
a grant under the Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing will be held at
Vergennes Fire Station, 50 Green Street on 12/18/2012 at
7:00 p.m. to obtain the views of citizens on community development, to furnish
information concerning the range of community development activities that have been undertaken
under this program, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine a statement of the use of
these funds. The VCDP Funds received have been used to accomplish the following activities:

Funds were used for the rehabilitation of the John Graham Homeless Shelter located at 69 Main
Street in Vergennes. Work included interior and exterior renovation including reconfiguring the first
floor to better deliver the Shelter's programs, ADA improvements, and energy efficiency
improvements. Funds were also used to temporarily relocate programs while construction was
occurring, and to permanently relocate the resident manager and family.

Information on this project may be obtained from and viewed during the hours of

8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. at 120 Main Street, Vergennes City Hall on
12/10/2012 . Should you require any special accommodations please contact
Mel Hawley, City Manager at 802-877-3637 to ensure appropriate

accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired please call (TTY) #1-800-253-0191.
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